
MASSP Region 1 Principal Meeting – Wednesday, September 30, 2020 – Google 

Hangout – 10:30am 

# or Members Present - __23____      

AGENDA 

 Introductions – Name, school you work at, current position, how long you’ve been in 

your current position, and what your school day/week is looking like currently. 23 in 

attendance 

 MASSP President – Justin Helvik – updates, state conference plans – Conference 

updates, online, probably in June, email at justin.helvik@bsd7.org if you have ideas for 

solid remote presenters 

 Thanks to the admin teams at Big Sky High School, Flathead High School, and Glacier, 

as they have hosted our last three in-person meetings.  Would anybody be interested in 

hosting down the road?  Any construction projects happening? – Next meeting online 

in December, re-evaluate after the new year for in-person 

 Assistant Principal of the Year Nominations?  Anybody make any?  Due October 1, 

along with Erdie Memorial Scholarship, and the GV Erickson Award – 2 Nominations In 

 Treasurers Report – Andrew Fors, Polson High School Principal – scholarship fund 

dues, balance. - $556.09 – Will be sending out invoices for the Bi-Annual Membership 

Dues 

 Regional Director – Any interest in taking this over?  I am President Elect of MASSP and 

they’re wanting to split up those duties. – No one showed interest. 

 Remote Fridays – what schools are doing this format, and is there anything to those 

days that looks different, or is working really well?  Varied schedules.  Team time, 

remote learning dedicated time, updating grades, lesson-planning. 

 Question for Everybody – What things are being done at the school level to prevent 

teacher burnout?  Bringing coffee to staff, BBQ on Fridays with staff only, Breakfast 

every other week, themed pot lucks, telling teachers to go home at the end of the day, 

putting family first, work second 

 Scholarship – Did our first every scholarship last year.  Two students received $400 

scholarship, Big Sky and Glacier HS students, both sent Thank You cards thanking the 

membership. – Will continue after Bi-Annual Dies come in 

 Anything else for the good of the order? Side note, most schools in Region 1 have had 

increases in enrollment this year 
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 Items to talk about at the next meeting.  Any guest speakers we would like to bring in 

to our meetings?  Email shendrickson@stignatiusschools.org with updates, ideas, 

requests 

 Next Meeting Date and Place –  First or Second Wednesday in December 2nd or 9th 
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